
Derek Specht and Sean Rowley 
 

Paddling Adventures Radio Show 
 
These two radio personalities will not be speaking in a room this year at QAS. Instead they will 
be interviewing many of the Quiet Adventures Symposium speakers and attendees.  Stop by 
their booth and check it out.  
 
As Sean wrote to us: 
I have been paddling for over 30 years, and whether paddling with friends, family, and solo, I 
have always gone out of my way to find connections with those I am paddling with or the 
environment around me. Living in various locations across Canada, I have spent a lot of time 
out doors camping and paddling. It is what we did growing up. I have been the host of the 
Paddling Adventures Radio podcast for the past 7 years, covering topics on all types of paddling. 
In the past, I have had the privilege of presenting at QAS, The Toronto Outdoor Adventure 
Show and the Ontario Backcountry Canoe Symposium. 
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